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Message from the Admin Team… 
As we wrap up another incredible school year, we want to extend our heartfelt thanks to the entire Stitó:s community – our 
amazing staff, students, and families. Your patience, dedication, and support have made this a memorable and successful year. 
 
A special thank you goes out to our PAC, who work tirelessly behind the scenes to support our school in countless ways, and to 
our community partners who help bring events, programs, and opportunities to life. Your contributions make all the difference, 
especially in providing the rich variety of extracurricular activities that our students enjoy. 
 
To our Grade 8 students – congratulations! We are so proud of you and wish you all the best as you begin this exciting new 
chapter in high school. To the staff members who are moving on to new adventures, thank you for everything you’ve brought 
to Stitó:s. We wish you continued success in your next steps. 
 
To our returning students and families – enjoy a well-earned summer break! We hop your days are filled with fun, rest, and 
maybe even a few sleep-ins. We look forward to welcoming you back in the fall for another action-packed year of learning and 
connection. 
 
Have a fantastic summer, and we’ll see you in September! 
You Stitó:s Admin Team 

Important Dates to Remember… 
June 6th KinderFair (9:15 – 10:45 am) 
June 9th Grade 8 Immunization Clinic 
June 11th Grade 8 PAC Popcorn Day 
June 11th Year End Band Concerts  
 Grade 6 @ 6 pm 
 Grade 7/8 @ 7 pm 
June 12th  PAC Meeting @ 7:00 pm 
June 17th Grade 6 Immunization Clinic 
June 20th Indigenous Peoples Day 
June 20th  Coastal Jam (Gym) 
June 23rd Elementary Sports Day 
June 25th Summary of Learning Goes Home 
June 25th Middle Sports Day 
June 26th Last Day of School –                  

Early Dismissal @ 11:31 am 
September 2nd First Day of School (8:31 – 10:31 am) 

Police Information Check (PIC) 
All volunteers with the Chilliwack School District are 
required to complete a Vulnerable Police Information 
Check (PIC) through the Criminal Records Review 
Program (CRRP). These PIC’s are effective for 5 years and 
there is no cost associated with the online form.  
 

Please visit the link below to complete your Police 
Information Check (PIC). The access code is also required 
when proceeding with the online submission. In order to 
assist in successful completion, please read the guide 
below and have all your documents ready before clicking 
on the link.  
 
Link To CRC Applicant Process Video: 
https://youtu.be/RP58Vipb-hI?si=KrpXorgtJPFUFxIk 
 
Online Link: 
https://justice.gov.bc.ca/criminalrecordcheck  
Access Code: UKAGZSBMJ2 
 

https://youtu.be/RP58Vipb-hI?si=KrpXorgtJPFUFxIk
https://justice.gov.bc.ca/criminalrecordcheck
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Learning Commons 
Please click on link below to read our Library Newsletter, 
“Check It Out,” and learn about our summer book lending 
program, our end of the year book return incentives, and 
some great summer reading recommendations! 
 

 https://secure.smore.com/n/xg9k4 
 

Counsellors’ Corner 
We hope you can join us for our upcoming 
parent/caregiver session on June 3rd. The topic is: 
Establishing Family Practices for Safeguarding Against 
Cyberbullying and Sextortion. This session is brought to 
you by ERASE and is recommended for 
Parents/Caregivers/Grandparents AND youth aged 10 and 
up as a way to facilitate the conversation of cyberbullying 
and sextortion. By understanding these issues and 
applying proactive strategies, individuals and families can 
create safer online and offline environments. AND…every 
student who brings an adult will be entered into a draw for 
some really great prizes!  
 

Check out our Counsellors’ Corner Newsletter for summer 
resources and opportunities: 
 

https://secure.smore.com/n/8cs6j 
 

The Unbroken Project Concert  
On May 6th, the SD33 Band programs brought music and 
community spirit together at the Chilliwack Cultural Centre 
for a powerful cause. The evening concert showcased the 
incredible talent of student musicians from across the 
district and drew a supportive crowd of families, friends, 
and community members.    
Thanks to the generosity of attendees and supporters, the 
event successfully raised $3,174 in donations. All proceeds 
will go directly to the Chilliwack Youth Mental Health 
Centre, supporting vital services and resources for local 
youth. 
This event not only highlighted the artistic achievements 
of our students but also demonstrated the strength of our 
community when we come together for a meaningful 
cause. A heartfelt thank you goes out to everyone who 
participated, donated, and helped make the evening a 
resounding success. 

Summer Learning Opportunities 
Click here to check out School District Learning 
opportunities for Summer 2025. 
 
Click here to check out the City of Chilliwack Spring / 
Summer 2025 Leisure Guide. 

Thank You to Our Incredible Volunteers! 
At Stitó:s, we are incredibly fortunate to have a dedicated 
and passionate group of volunteers who help make our 
school a vibrant and supportive place to learn and grow. 
A heartfelt thank you goes out to all of our volunteers who 
go above and beyond every day. Whether it’s helping in 
the library, supporting classroom activities, assisting on 
field trips, or reading with our kindergarten students, your 
time and care make a lasting impact. 
 

We would especially like to recognize our amazing Parent 
Advisory Council (PAC). Working tirelessly behind the 
scenes, the PAC is truly the backbone of our volunteer 
force, supporting events, initiatives, and the overall well-
being of our school community.  
 

We are also deeply grateful to our school and community 
coaches, who dedicate countless hours to ensure that 
Stitó:s students have the opportunity to participate in a full 
range of sports. Thanks to your commitment, our students 
benefit from teamwork, skill-building, and school spirit. 
 

To every volunteer – thank you for your time, your energy, 
and your dedication. You are an essential part of what 
makes Stitó:s such a special place to learn. 

https://secure.smore.com/n/xg9k4
https://secure.smore.com/n/8cs6j
https://www.sd33.bc.ca/summer-learning-2025
https://www.chilliwack.com/main/page.cfm?id=3225
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Stitó:s PAC 
Did you know that you are a member of the PAC? All parents are members of our PAC and encouraged to attend the PAC 
meeting.  PAC meetings provide parents with information about our school, a chance to ask questions or raise concerns and a 
chance to become involved with our school.  The next PAC meeting will be Thursday, June 12th at 7:00 pm.  

Are You Moving? 
As we begin preparations for the 2025-2026 academic year, it is essential that we have accurate enrollment information to 
support effective staffing and resource planning at Stitó:s Lá:lém Totí:lt.  
 

If your family is planning to relocate and your child(ren) will not be attending Stitó:s next year, we kindly request that you 
notify the school office at your earliest convenience. 
 

������� Please contact us at: stitos@sd33.bc.ca 
 

Additionally, if you have recently moved but your child(ren) will continue to attend Stitó:s for the 2025-2026 school year, we 
ask that you provide updated proof of residence (a valid BC Driver’s Licence as well as a secondary document: mortgage 
statement, municipal property tax bill, utility bill, rental agreement (must include the physical address, names of all parties, 
dates, and signatures), credit card statement or notarized letter of residency. 

Lost & Found Items 
As we approach the end of the school year, 
our Lost & Found bin is overflowing with 
forgotten items! From sweatshirts and jackets to water 
bottles and lunch containers, there are many belongings 
waiting to be claimed. 
 

We encourage all students and families to take a moment 
to check the Lost & Found before the last day of school. 
It’s a great opportunity to reunite with missing items 
before they’re gone for good. 
 

Please note: After the final day of school, all unclaimed 
items will be bundled up and donated to charity. 

School Supplies for 2025 / 2026 
Supplies for the upcoming school  year will 
be purchased by the school for ALL 
students in Kindergarten to Grade 8, and 
fees will be then collected in September 
from families. 
 

We have worked hard to ensure we are 
getting the best prices from our vendors, so 
please hold off on purchasing any supplies 
over the summer. 
 
 

mailto:stitos@sd33.bc.ca
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